
League of Women Voters of Appleton, WI 

Board Meeting 

Thursday, May 18, 2006 

Appleton Area School Board Room 

 

Beth called the meeting to order at 7:40PM following the Strategic Planning Meeting. 

 

Beth named the new slate of incoming officers: 

 

1st Vice President Action Winnie Doxsie 

Treasurer   Sue Silton 

Mental Health Study (local) Kathy Kamp 

Voters Service   Lynda Cutts 

Web Site   Jody Van Domelen 

PR    ----------------- 

Energy Study (State)  Shirley Adams 

Voting Rights Study (State) Barb Hoffman 

 

Continuing Officers: 

 

2nd VP Program  Nadine Miller 

 

Membership   Carolyn Mewhorter 

Bulletin   Miriam Douglass 

Secretary   Shirley Strange 

 

 

 

A date was set for the next meeting to review the items from the Strategic Planning 

Session and to set forth action plans for the coming year. The meeting is Thursday, June 

15, 6PM at the Appleton Public Library. 

 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:00PM. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

Shirley Strange 

 

 


